
Dear foreign students, 

We would like to inform you, that from the 17.5.2021 earlier check-out from student 

dormitories of the STU will be possible for students, who have permanent residence in 

Slovakia. 

If the current situation allows you to do so, it means, you are in student dormitory, resp. ON 

THE TERRITORY of Slovakia, you can come check- out to the student dormitory where you 

are accommodated,   from the 17.5.2021 till the 28.5.2021, during working days  in time 

from 8,00 do 13,00. 

Send applications for earlier check-out  with term of check-out by e-mail to 

elena.trochtova@stuba.sk. 

If you are in the student dormitory from the 1.1.2021, you can use accommodation services in 

given student dormitory. This alos applies to students of ending classes, who finished study by 

state final exam, resp. they finished study prematurely.  

Iill the 30.6.2021, resp. till the date of finishing of study  you pay for accommodation price 

in terms of the Price list for accommodation for students. 

For summer accommodation (July and August) or from the date of finishing of study you 

will pay price for accommodation in cash at reception in terms of the Price list for touristic 

accommodation. 

Send requests for summmer accommodation, resp. accommodation after finishing of 

accommodation by e-mail to elena.trochtova@stuba.sk till the 31.5.2021. 

If now you are OUTSIDE THE TERRITORY OF Slovakia, you can not come to  check-

out. 

Accommodation will be provided again after renewal of the full-time form of study and 

opportunity to return to the Slovak Republic without necessity of obligatory quarantine.We will 

inform you about it. 

Ing. František Hulík 

Director of Student Dormitories and Dinning Halls of the STU 
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